
PSRI Slide Competition rules 

 

 A maximum of two slides can be entered per competition. 

Slides must be in 2″x 2″ mounts. Cardboard, plastic or glass mounts are acceptable. (Note: 

Slides mounted in glass (Gepe) mounts must be compatible with Kodak 80 slide projector trays.) 

Make a “thumb-spot” (solid circle) in the lower left corner of the slide mount. 

Write the following on the slide mount: 

    Your Name 

    Competition Date 

   Title  (titles are preferred, but not mandatory; if your slide is untitled, please identify it with a 

number.} 

 

How to submit your entries:  

Entries will be accepted on the log-in meeting night prior to the competition. If you need to 

make other arrangements, contact the slide chairperson.   For slide submissions, a fillable  and 

printable competition entry form is should be filled in and submitted with the slide. 

 

If you missed a competition, in the very next competition, you may submit two makeup 

slides. 

a. Only one set of makeups are allowed during the course of a competition year. 

b. Choose your image placements wisely. Your very best images should be used for 

“regular” projection.  Makeups are NOT eligible for ribbons, but the scores they 

receive count towards your overall score for the competition year. 

 

http://www.psri.us/psricms/wp-content/uploads/2009/04/psri_entryform.pdf

